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Left:  Richard 
Okimoto’s hard work as 
Youth Services Chair 
was acknowledged 
when President Maggie 
honored him as 
Rotarian of  the Month.  
Adrienne Miller’s 
generosity is recognized 
by becoming a Paul 
Harris Fellow. Elise 
Hegrat, Brenda 
Carrithers, Debbie 
Danekas, and Carol 
Kinney show up at the 
Volunteer Fair at the 
EWC.  Their goal:  
find recruits for 
Oktoberfest, and other 
Rotary activities. 

May 2022

Happy Anniversary Edmonds Rotary… looking back 
Here and elsewhere in this edition we take a look at photos from past years, starting here with 2009 



May 21:  Wine Tasting - 5:00pm (Libby Freese) 

May 24:  Fireside - 6:30pm (Adrienne Miller)                                             
 (no noon meeting!) 

June 4:  Club Retreat (Debbie Danekas) 

June 11:  Garage Sale - 9:00am - 3:00pm (Michelle Miller) 

June 17 - 19:  Arts Festival Wine Grotto (Libby F.) 

June 25:  Demotion Party - 4:00pm (Debbie Danekas) 

July 4:  Rotary in the 4th of July Parade (Debbie D.) 

August 23:  Trinity Place BBQ (Elise Hegrat) 

September 23 - 24:  Oktoberfest (Debbie D.) 

                        

Mark your calendar (contact info in parentheses)

Inspiring speakers:  Tabatha Shoemake, Community Engagement Officer for Edmonds, gave an interesting, sometimes quite 
funny, glance into her past and present duties and experiences in the community, including having to capture a python!  
Heidi Wills Yamada, from PAWS, shared the fact that the Northwest is a favorite locale for relocation of  distressed animals rescued 
from California wildfires, Texas hurricanes, even war in Ukraine. And their efforts involve rescue of  many different animals, not just 
dogs and cats.  Foster care volunteers are also a very important part of  their program. 
Michelle Bear is the new owner of  the Edmonds Bookshop;  she shared some new and timely books for summer reading.  The 
Bookshop is a longstanding success in the Edmonds community.  

2009 - 2012



September 23-24, 2022

Trinity Place Cleanup 
The stalwart crew in the photo below did a great job of getting Trinity Place 
grounds into shape for spring.  Photos at right give you an idea of the “before” 
vs “after”.

2010 - 2013



2011 - 2015



From the Editor 

This month is our club’s 70th anniversary. This seemed like a good time to pull out the old 
photo album.  If  some of  the same faces show up in so many photos, we have to say that’s 
because there are some among us who always show up, work time or play time.  Given the 
great capabilities of  our members, there are sometimes differences to waddle through, but 
always energy to tackle one more project to make life better for someone.  As one of  the 
longest continuous-serving members (1988), I’ve seen it 
all, and I have to say I love this club and Rotary as much 
today as ever.  I’m proud of  the work we’ve done over the 
years, and I’ve so much enjoyed the friendship and support 
of  so many Rotarians.  
Enjoy the photos.  We will publish more next month. 

Pat Thorpe, Editor 
c’est finis   

LOKI, Beth Westenhaver-

Saturday, May 21, 2022 
5:00pm	 $75pp 

Hosted by Libby Freese &  
	      Pat Thorpe 

7211 34th Ave NW 
Seattle, WA 98117 

206-465-6415 - Libby 
206-406-1209 - Pat 

Come taste the wine…

2015 - 2018
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